
 

 
 

 
 

IPS Corporate Headquarters is Moving as of June 3 

Over the past several years we have experienced tremendous growth, celebrated recognition 
from prestigious business publications such as Forbes, The Wall Street Journal and 
Philadelphia Business Journal, and won ISPE Facility of the Year awards in four different 
categories. We embrace the responsibility that comes with recognition as we continue to 
provide clients with our world-class business solutions, superior technical expertise and client 
service that they have come to expect from our team and the IPS brand. 

As a result, it is with great pleasure that I write to inform that our PA-based Corporate 
Headquarters is moving to a new, larger location that accommodates our growth and enables 
us to enhance the overall client, vendor and employee experience. Over the weekend of May 
31, we will be moving to our new home located at: 
 

IPS-Integrated Project Services 
721 Arbor Way 
Blue Bell, PA 19422 

 
Our office numbers will remain the same 

 
T: 610.828.4090 
F: 610.828.3656 

 
Should you have any questions on the new location, be sure to contact us so we can answer 
them. We are delighted with our new building and look forward to sharing the excitement with 
our valued clients.   
 

 


